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2020 Health Exchange Notice 
 
 

 

NEW HEALTH INSURANCE MARKETPLACE COVERAGEOPTIONS 

AND YOUR HEALTH COVERAGE 
 

Part A — General Information 

There is now a new way to buy health insurance: the Health Insurance Marketplace. To assist you as you evaluate 
options for you and your family, this notice provides some basic information about the new Marketplace and the health 
coverage offered by your employer. 

NOTE: The Ascend to Wholeness Healthcare Plans (the Plan) offered by your employer to many employees meets the affordability and 
minimum value standards set by the federal government. Thus, if you are eligible for the Plan, you will not be eligible for federal tax credits at 
the Marketplace to help you purchase health insurance for yourself or your spouse and children who are eligible for the Plan (“Eligible 
Dependents”).** Thus, you will not save by purchasing coverage for you or your Eligible Dependents at the Marketplace. 

 

 
WHAT IS THE HEALTH INSURANCE MARKETPLACE? 
The Marketplace is designed to help individuals find health insurance that meets their needs and fits their budget. The Marketplace offers “one-stop 
shopping” to find and compare private health insurance options. Some persons buying health insurance at the Marketplace will be eligible for a new 
kind of tax credit that lowers their monthly premium right away, but if you are eligible for the Plan, you and your Eligible Dependents will not be 
eligible for this tax credit. Open enrollment for 2020 health insurance coverage through the Marketplace begins on November 1, 2019 and ends on 
December 15, 2019. 

 
 

CAN I SAVE MONEY ON MY HEALTH INSURANCE PREMIUMS IN THE MARKETPLACE? 
If you are eligible for the Plan, you will not save money by purchasing insurance in the Marketplace. However, if you are not eligible for the Plan, you 
may qualify to save money and lower your monthly premium when you purchase insurance through the Marketplace. The savings on your premium that 
you’re eligible for depends on your household income. Please also note that individuals who are eligible for Medicaid or Medicare are not eligible for 
lower monthly premiums on any insurance purchased through the Marketplace. 

 
 

DOES EMPLOYER HEALTH COVERAGE AFFECT ELIGIBILITY FOR PREMIUM SAVINGS THROUGH THE MARKETPLACE? 
Yes. If you are eligible for the Plan, you will not be eligible for a tax credit through the Marketplace and you and your Eligible Dependents should enroll 
or remain enrolled in the Plan. If you are not eligible for the Plan or for coverage from another employer that meets the government’s affordability 
and minimum value standards, you might be eligible for a tax credit that lowers your monthly premium, or a reduction in certain cost-sharing provisions 
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Part B — Information About Health Coverage Offered by Your Employer 

This section contains information about any health coverage offered by your employer. If you decide to complete an 
application for coverage in the Marketplace, you will be asked to provide this information. This information is numbered 
to correspond to the Marketplace application. 


